
William R. Hutchison, Ph.D., P.E., P.G. 
9305 Jamaica Beach 

Jamaica Beach, TX 77554 
512-745-0599 

billhutch@texasgw.com 
 

December 14, 2017 
 
Mr. Jeff Walker, Executive Administrator 
Texas Water Development Board 
P.O. Box 13231 
Austin, TX 78711-3231 
 
RE: Submittal of Updated and Revised Desired Future Conditions for the 

Edwards-Trinity (Plateau) and Pecos Valley Aquifers on Behalf of 
Groundwater Management Area 3 

 
Dear Mr. Walker: 
 
The groundwater conservation districts in Groundwater Management Area 3 met in Fort 
Stockton, Texas on December 13, 2017, and adopted a resolution regarding updated and 
revised desired future conditions for the Edwards-Trinity (Plateau), and Pecos Valley 
aquifers.  The update and revised desired future conditions were needed due to findings of 
the review of the previously submitted desired future conditions as detailed in the 
accompanying technical memorandum (GMA 3 TM 17-01). 
 
The groundwater conservation districts in Groundwater Management Area 3 authorized 
me to submit the following in support of the updated and revised desired future conditions: 
 

 Posted notices of the December 13, 2017 GMA 3 meeting 
 The resolution adopted at the December 13, 2017 GMA 3 meeting 
 The revised explanatory report (the resolution is also included as Appendix A of 

the explanatory report) 
 GMA 3 Technical Memorandum 17-01 which documents the changes made 

 
The designated representative for Groundwater Management Area 3 is: 

Ty Edwards, General Manager 
Middle Pecos Groundwater Conservation District 
PO Box 1644 
Ft. Stockton, TX 79735 
432-336-0698 
mpgcd@mpgcd.org 
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On behalf of the groundwater conservation districts in Groundwater Management Area 3, 
we appreciate the opportunity to submit these materials.  If you have any questions or 
comments regarding the material, please contact me or Mr. Edwards. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
William R. Hutchison, Ph.D., P.E., P.G. 

 
 


